
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
FROM: Conni Carnley 
DATE: May 23, 2013 
RE: Student Code of Conduct, 2012- 2013 

 
I have attached a copy of a proposed final draft copy of the Student Code of 
Conduct that will be posted for public view as well as a summary of the proposed 
changes.  The summary of proposed changes contains highlighted items that 
represent changes proposed as a result of new legislation and suggestions that 
occurred since the initial draft was presented to you on April 25, 2013.  As you 
review the draft, if you have any questions, please contact Conni Carnley at                
983-5060. 
 
Your support is always appreciated in both the preparation of this document and 
in the enforcement of the policies established to enable us to serve our students 
as effectively as possible. 
 
 


